Jorﬂe Van Den Brande

From: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Sent: Monday, 13 May 2019 11:19 AM

To: Mary O'Kane

Cc Rebecca Radford; Jorge Van Den Brande
Subject: FW: MOOLARBEN COAL MINE ENQUIRY
From

Sent: Monday, 13 May 2019 10:37 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: MOOLARBEN COAL MINE ENQUIRY

For the attention of Mary O'Kane.

| refer to your letter of 8th May concerning the Moolarben Stage 1 and 2 Modifications.
It was considered appropriate to appoint three Commissioners to consider this matter,
therefore | believe three should be available to reach a decision.

| therefore object to any proposal to have a two person panel appointed.

My best wishes to Professor Willgoose for a speedy recovery.

DEREK FINTER





